
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING                               

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on the 14th day of February 2024 at 

10:00 am at the Capitol Regional Watershed District, 595 Aldine St., Saint Paul, Minnesota.  The 

purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider creating four distinct Commercial Development 

Districts within the area known as the Creative Enterprise Zone at 550 Vandalia Street, pursuant 

to Section 17.07.1 of the Saint Paul City Charter and Chapter 409 of the Saint Paul Legislative 

Code.   

 

Dated January 23, 2024 

 

Shari Moore  

City Clerk 

 

 

 


